CAP 
Minutes for October 28, 2009

Attendance:

 C. Alves, B. Chiang, R. Anderson, J Karsnitz, C. Liebars, L. Ortiz-Vilarelle, J. Boatwright, F. Cooper, A. Joshi, T. Pavlovsky, G. Lauterio, K. Ewell

Excused: B. Leake

Agenda Items

1. Minutes: 
The October 14, 2009 minutes were approved with two minor corrections.

2. Report from Sub-committee on Type of majors – Kevin Ewell
After much discussion, it was decided that the types of majors document needs to be re-written.  R. Anderson and K. Ewell are going to work on this for the next sub-committee meeting scheduled for November 10 at 11:00.
3. Chinese Minor

a. Regina Morin and Jiayan Mi attended the meeting from 1:45 to 2:00.  After answering questions, Dr. Mi agreed to make editorial changes to clarify the proposal.  
b. R. Anderson moved to approve the proposal pending the editorial changes and J. Karsnitz seconded it.  Motion approved.
4. Discussion of feedback on preliminary recommendations

a. New Course approval process

All testimony from open forum and email was considered.  The only major change needed to be made was the reference to FSP courses.   J. Karsnitz moved to approve the final recommendations with this amendment and T. Pavlovsky seconded it.  Motion approved.
b. Syllabi requirements

i. Although there was concern about a syllabus template placed on SOCS, CAP decided to keep the recommendation that a “suggested” template be placed on SOCS.

ii. C. Liebars agreed to look for a current policy on syllabi distribution for the next meeting before we finalize the recommendations.

Meeting adjourned: 2:30 pm

Next Meeting: November 11, 2009

